New Student Peer Mentors

Guest Columnist: Jonathan Manz

To Our New Students,

| hope your time at L&C is off to a great start. Please take advantage of your fantastic New Student Peer
Mentor (NSPM). If it hasn't happened yet, your NSPM will sit down with you and see how your time here
is going. All the NSPMs are fantastic resources. They are there to help you engage with the college
community, answer your questions, and help connect you to the right people to help you succeed. If
there is anything | can do to help you transition to L&C be as smooth as possible, please let me know.

| also wish to express my gratitude to all the students who participated in the recent focus groups. More
information about the findings of here.

Jonathan Manz, Ph.D.
Director of the First Year Experience


https://www.lclark.edu/live/files/35316-student-experience-focus-groups-102023

